
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

LA weekly eRed Bag mailing 

Week commencing 21st May 2018  

This email is an official communication to schools from the North Yorkshire 

Children and Young People’s Service.  

In this issue: 

 Have your say on priorities for public health in North Yorkshire 
 Education, Health and Care Plan (EHCP) Parent/Carer & Young Person Feedback Form 
 SEND – SEND Strategic Plan - consultation now live until 28th June  
 2018 Statutory Assessment Data Collection  
 School Census Reminder 
 NQT Induction Information 
 Early years guidance for Heads & Governors on the admission of 2 & 3 year olds to schools 
 Ramadan Briefing for North Yorkshire Schools, 2018 
 JDP Update – May 2018 
 Primary Leadership Network Meetings 
 NYSCB Training Offer 
 Communication and Interaction Team Newsletter Summer Term 2018 

 

For Action 

 
 

Have your say on priorities for public health in North Yorkshire 

Audience: All schools 

Dear colleague 

It is five years since North Yorkshire County Council took on public health responsibilities 

from the National Health Service. This year’s Director of Public Health Report will be a 

record of the collective work we have done so far across the county and look at what we 

need to achieve together over the next seven years.  

We would like you to tell us what you think our public health priorities should be so we can 

feed them into our vision for the future health and wellbeing of people in North Yorkshire. 

Attached is a summary of population health in North Yorkshire and we would be grateful if 

you could spare a few minutes to complete the following short survey. 

https://consult.northyorks.gov.uk/snapwebhost/s.asp?k=152543631794   

An easy read is also available at http://nypartnerships.org.uk/dphreport2018   

Please circulate to colleagues and your networks as appropriate so that we can gather 

views from as many people as possible. 

Thank you and we look forward to hearing your feedback. 

Regards, Dr Lincoln Sargeant 

Cascade 

to:  

All staff 

 
 
 

https://consult.northyorks.gov.uk/snapwebhost/s.asp?k=152543631794
http://nypartnerships.org.uk/dphreport2018
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Education, Health and Care Plan (EHCP) Parent/Carer & Young Person Feedback Form 

Audience: All schools 

When we last contacted you we mentioned that we are refreshing our EHCP survey in 

order to obtain as much feedback from families involved in the process as possible. 

We would like families to complete it when they receive their initial EHCP, or following 

an annual review meeting. We would appreciate it if you could mention the survey to 

families at planning meetings and at annual reviews, so that they can be prepared for 

completing it. 

The survey will be sent (in paper format) to families along with the draft EHCP or 

following a review of an existing EHCP.  Families can either return the paper copy to us 

or complete it online: www.northyorks.gov.uk/ehcpfeedback 

Cascade to:  

Parents / 

Families 

involved in 

EHCP 

Process.  

For further information contact: sen@northyorks.gov.uk  

 
 

SEND – SEND Strategic Plan - consultation now live until 28th June     

Audience: All Schools  

As you will be aware the local authority has undertaken a review of education 

provision for children and young people with SEND, with a view to developing an 

overarching Strategic Plan for education provision for children and young people with 

SEND in North Yorkshire.   

We are now consulting on these proposals between 18th May and 28th June. 

During this period we are also holding a number of consultation events where you 
can find out more about the proposals and provide feedback. 
 
We would be grateful if you could raise the awareness of this with colleagues and 
parents and carers.  
 
The proposals and consultation documents are on our website at: 
www.northyorks.gov.uk/sendplan   
 
You will find details of all the events at the following CYPS info site page:  

http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/strategic-plan-send-provision-north-yorkshire 

 

Cascade to:  

Headteachers, 

SENCOs and 

Chair of 

Governors  

  

 

2018 Statutory Assessment Data Collection:  

EYFSP, Y1 and Y2 Phonics, KS1 Teacher Assessment, KS2 Teacher Assessment 

Audience: All Primary Schools  including Primary Academies & Special Schools 

 
Please click here to view a letter with details about the 2018 Statutory 

Assessment Data Collection for EYFSP, Y1 and Y2 Phonics, KS1 Teacher 
Assessment, KS2 Teacher Assessment. Additional details below.  

 EYFS 2018 Assessment and Reporting Arrangements (ARA) 

 KS1 2018 Assessment and Reporting Arrangements (ARA) 

 KS2 2018 Assessment and Reporting Arrangements (ARA) 

 The P Scales Level Descriptors P1 to P8 

Cascade to:  

Headteachers, 

SENCOs, 

teaching staff 

  

For further information contact: bi.operations@northyorks.gov.uk  

 

http://www.northyorks.gov.uk/ehcpfeedback
mailto:sen@northyorks.gov.uk
http://www.northyorks.gov.uk/sendplan
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/strategic-plan-send-provision-north-yorkshire
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/2018%20Statutory%20Assessment%20Data%20Collection/2018%20Schools%20Letter.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/2018%20Statutory%20Assessment%20Data%20Collection/2018_EYFS_ARA.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/2018%20Statutory%20Assessment%20Data%20Collection/2018_KS1_ARA.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/2018%20Statutory%20Assessment%20Data%20Collection/2018_KS2_ARA.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/2018%20Statutory%20Assessment%20Data%20Collection/P_scales_level%20descriptors_2009.pdf
mailto:bi.operations@northyorks.gov.uk
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School Census Reminder 

Audience: All schools 

Schools Census day was Thursday 17th May 2018.  The DFE guidance notes have 

been updated on the CYPS.info pages and an updated summary article describing what 

is needed for this return is also available. For Schools who purchase support from 

Schools ICT there are School Census preparation and guidance notes available on their 

website for Capita Sims, Bromcom, Integris, and Scholarpack, you will need to login to 

the website to access the documents.   

The deadline for all returns to be submitted and approved by the LA is 

Wednesday the 13 June 2018.  Please ensure your return is completed and submitted 

to the LA, or directly to the COLLECT website, before this date to allow time for the LA 

to address any issues with your data. If you wish to make any changes to the data 

submitted or make a resubmission please contact the Local authority as soon as 

possible. The LA will contact you if there are any issues with the data you have 

submitted and also if there are any Duplicate pupils or Duplicate UPN’s that need 

resolving.  The database will close to amendments from schools and local authorities on 

Wednesday 4 July 2018.   

Academy schools submit their returns to the DFE on COLLECT, accessed through 

Secure Access, and the LA does not have access to amend or review that data until 

after the DFE have approved the returns.  Academy schools must also access the 

reports relating to duplicate pupils and ensure these are resolved before the deadline of 

the 4th July 2018. 

Cascade to:  

 

For further information contact:  

Alison Busby   01609 532324               Alison.Busby@northyorks.gov.uk 

Mark Grosvenor                    01609 532956               Mark.Grosvenor@northyorks.gov.uk 

Schools ICT services         01609 536086               https://schoolsict.co.uk/support/mis 
 

 
 
 

NQT Induction Information 

Audience: All Schools 

Schools with NQTs completing Induction this term will need to submit a final 
assessment form in July. Any school employing an NQT from September needs 
to register their NQT for Induction. Provided in ‘downloads’ is a bulletin for all 
schools who currently have NQTs and those who will be employing one from 
September. Registration forms and details regarding NQT briefings and mentor 
training can be found on http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/nqt    
 
Also for your information is a briefing letter and a Letter to Headteachers 
 

Cascade to:  

Headteachers 

and NQT 

Induction 

Coordinators  

For further information contact: peter.fleming@northyorks.gov.uk    01609 536280    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/schools-census-17-may-2018
mailto:Alison.Busby@northyorks.gov.uk
mailto:Mark.Grosvenor@northyorks.gov.uk
https://schoolsict.co.uk/support/mis
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/nqt
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/nqt
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Teaching/NQTs/NQT%20Briefing%20June%202018.pdf
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Teaching/NQTs/2.%20letter%20for%20HT.pdf
mailto:peter.fleming@northyorks.gov.uk
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Early years guidance for Heads & Governors on the admission of 2 & 3 year olds to schools. 

Audience: All Primary / Nursery Schools 

This guidance applies to maintained schools including Voluntary Aided, and Voluntary 
Controlled schools. Academies and Free schools to ensure that early years provision 
meets the requirements of the Early Years Foundation Stage and all relevant regulatory 
frameworks. This 2018 version updates information about the ways in which provision for 
pre-statutory aged children can be made in schools and the processes required when 
schools are considering new or different early years provision. 
 

Cascade to:  

Headteachers 
and all school 
staff 

Contact: andrea.sedgeiwck@northyorks.gov.uk Head of Early Years, Strategic Planning, Education 

and Skills 
 

Ramadan Briefing for North Yorkshire Schools, 2018 

Audience: All Schools 

Please CLICK HERE to read advice on how to best support Muslim staff and 
pupils during this period of fasting. 
 

Cascade to:  

Headteachers and all 
school staff 

Contact: Rebecca.swift@northyorks.gov.uk  

 

JDP Update – May 2018 

Audience: All Schools 

Please CLICK HERE to view the notes from the latest JDP group which took 
place on Wednesday 25th April 2018. You will also find vacancies available to 
become part of the School Liaison Group too.  
  

Cascade to:  

Headteachers / SLT 

Contact: Ian Yapp headteacher@riverside.n-yorks.sch.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information, updates and guidance 

http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Early%20years/Early%20Years%20Guidance%20for%20Headteachers%20and%20Governors.pdf
mailto:andrea.sedgeiwck@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/North%20Yorkshire%20SACRE/Ramadan%202018%20Guidance%20for%20schools%20from%20SACRE.pdf
mailto:Rebecca.swift@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/JDP%20Update%20May%202018.pdf
mailto:headteacher@riverside.n-yorks.sch.uk
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Events and publicity 

 

FREE North Yorkshire Achievement Unlocked conference event at Pavilions of Harrogate 

Audience: All Primary Schools 

Please click on the links below to join us for the Primary Leadership Network Meetings 
(formerly SIN). Agendas are available below too.  
 

Location & Booking Link Date Agenda 

Parsonage Escrick   Tuesday 22/05/18  Click Here 

Rendezvous Skipton Thursday 24/05/18  Click Here 

Allerton Court Northallerton  Wednesday 13/06/18 Click Here 

Downe Arms Wykeham Friday 22/06/18  Click Here 

Pavilions Harrogate Monday 25/06/18 Click Here 

 
 

Cascade to:  

 Primary SLT 
colleagues 

Contact: nyes@northyorks.gov.uk  

 

NYSCB Training Offer 

Audience: All Schools 

Please CLICK HERE to view details of a new Online Child 
Protection Basic Awareness Course for staff in all 
organisations. 

Cascade to:  

 Headteacher/ Chair of Governors 
/Management Committees /Proprietors, 

Contact: lscb@northyorks.gov.uk.  

 

Communication and Interaction Team Newsletter Summer Term 2018 

Audience: All Schools 

Please CLICK HERE to view the communication and interaction team’s 
newsletter for Summer 2018.  

Cascade to:  

All staff – SENDCOs in 
particular 

Contact: Carol.Moxon@northyorks.gov.uk  

 

If you have any queries regarding this weekly mailing please contact marion.sadler@northyorks.gov.uk.  

Previous issues can be found at: http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/red-bag  

http://nyestraining.co.uk/Event/42604
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/Agenda%20-%20PLN%20-%20%2013th%20June%20-%20Allerton%20Court%20Northallerton.pdf
http://nyestraining.co.uk/Event/42605
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/Agenda%20-%20PLN%20-%2024th%20May%20-%20Rendezvous%20-%20Skipton.pdf
http://nyestraining.co.uk/Event/42601
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/Agenda%20-%20PLN%20-%20%2013th%20June%20-%20Allerton%20Court%20Northallerton.pdf
http://nyestraining.co.uk/Event/42602
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/Agenda%20-%20PLN%20-%20%2013th%20June%20-%20Allerton%20Court%20Northallerton.pdf
http://nyestraining.co.uk/Event/42600
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/Agenda%20-%20PLN%20-%20%2013th%20June%20-%20Allerton%20Court%20Northallerton.pdf
mailto:nyes@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Noticeboard/Red%20bag/Email%20to%20schools%20re%20new%20training%20offer.pdf
mailto:lscb@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Early%20years/eyc%20key%20messages/Inclusion%20Newsletter%20summer%202018%20-Attachment%201.pdf
mailto:Carol.Moxon@northyorks.gov.uk
mailto:marion.sadler@northyorks.gov.uk
http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/red-bag

